From: Ben Finch <benmckennafinch@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 6:12 PM

To: Bill Jacob <bill.jacob@longgroveil.gov>; Greg Jackson <gjackson@Ilonggroveil.gov>; Brian Shaw
<bshaw@cozen.com>

Subject: Brother’s Field applications.

Hello Greg,

Please let the public record reflect and please forward to the Board of Trustees that we have hired
counsel regarding the ongoing nuisance that is Brother’s Field.

Earlier today our attorney spoke to Vic and we will be moving forward according to approvals tonight.
We continue to contest outdoor amplified and emitting/pulsating noise and music past 9 pm.

We are not contesting music or events that end in their entirety by 9 pm. We feel this a reasonable
request for relief for an outdoor music and concert venue that is currently operating outside of the

allowed zoning in Long Grove.

Thank you,
Ben
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